
To assist prospective applicants in developing the Application Package, the CSDE will be hosting a 
Bidders’ Conference Informational Webinar on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, from 10:00 a.m. to 
11:00 a.m., via Microsoft Teams. 

 
Prospective applicants will have the opportunity to ask questions and learn more about the 
requirements of the Application Package for the Development of State and Local Charter Schools, 
C.G.S. §§ 10-66aa-uu, inclusive, RFP-020 and the CSDE RFP process, adapted from the State of 
Connecticut Office of Policy and Management Procurement Standards. 

If interested in attending the CSDE Bidders’ Conference Informational Webinar, please register by 
Thursday, August 15, 2024. 

 
Please be advised: The informational webinar will be recorded and posted on the CSDE website, 2024 
CSDE Request for Proposals (ct.gov), thereafter. 

Register for the CSDE Bidders’ Conference Informational Webinar 
 

For further assistance or questions regarding the upcoming CSDE Bidders’ Conference Informational 
Webinar, please contact Felicia Canty, Charter School Program Liaison, at Felicia.Canty@ct.gov. 

https://portal.ct.gov/sde/rfp/request-for-proposals/2024-rfps#Turnaround
https://portal.ct.gov/sde/rfp/request-for-proposals/2024-rfps#Turnaround
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.gcc.teams.microsoft.com%2Fevent%2F3ebb2eea-0d6b-41f1-a168-01212da40270%40118b7cfa-a3dd-48b9-b026-31ff69bb738b&data=05%7C02%7CFelicia.Canty%40ct.gov%7Ca4a83f4b6f054e98d67608dcb7e7e80d%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638587453883573898%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vjra1XVht6Z2673W8eBXGzEpsIlWpjzYhgg2DbFsMRk%3D&reserved=0
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